

Summary of consultation

Continuous feedback has been sought from all levy payers during the BID's first term to ensure that project delivery reflects business expectation, and to understand the appetite for continuing the BID and proposing a ballot to secure a second term.

The following is a list of the structured consultation process which that has resulted in.

March 2017	BID Board	Approval to propose a second term to levy payers.
April 2017	Forum meeting	confirmation of their approval to proceed.
May 2017	Sector Meetings	held to establish new priorities for a second term.
June 2017	AGM	notice given confirming ballot Proposal.
June 2017		Business survey sent to all levy payers
July 2017	Forum meeting	consultation on survey results and presentation of draft proposal for discussion.
July 2017/August		a further 100 businesses contacted 1.1 to consult on content of draft business plan.
September 2017		Proposal document & Business plan published.
October 6 th - November 2 nd		Ballot